PROVIDING SOLUTIONS

Haven Manufacturing

Problem: Haven Manufacturing has a thirty-year history in Sterling, meeting complex demands for tube processing systems with diverse applications. Over that time, Haven has built a worldwide reputation for excellence and a long list of satisfied clients through their delivery of superior service, technical expertise, and innovation. The growth of their business influenced the decision to make improvements to the exterior of their building.

Solutions: As prudent leaders, they sought available programs and resources to reduce or eliminate these costs, including the GIDA's Share the Future Initiative. On October 1, the Development Authority Board of Governors approved a placemaking grant of up to \$7,500 for Haven Manufacturing. The grant required a dollar for dollar match from the business.

Results: Today, the facility's exterior is a better representation of the state-of-art engineering and manufacturing taking place inside Haven's facility. Haven often hosts customers at the industrial park to discuss their unique requirements and learn more about Haven's capabilities. The improvements are essential for Haven's ability to make a great first impression and continue to grow in the Golden Isles.



"Developing a healthy business takes more than just making great products for your customers. It requires communicating an image to the market of what your company is from the moment they drive up.

With the support of a Golden Isles Development Authority Share the Future grant Haven Manufacturing was able to revitalize the outside of our 1970's building to reflect the 21st Century technology we produce inside."

Steve Thiry, President Haven Manufacturing



